HMS Daily Announcements

Friday, November 16th
    
Eighth grade Basketball tryouts are today (Friday). Eighth grade boys are in Gym A/B. Eighth grade girls are in Gym D. All tryouts are from 2:45-5:45.
The HMS Book Fair is almost over. Come to the library before 10:30 today (Friday) for the last chance to purchase great reading for the year!
Quiz Bowl is today (Friday) after school in room 152. Four teams are playing. Is your team one of them?
There will be a quick after school meeting for any 7th or 8th grade interested in joining the winter cheerleading team today (Friday) in Ms. Clement’s room, 192. This is rescheduled from yesterday. Thank you!
All paperwork and the first payment for the 6th grade trip to Camp Canadensis is due today (Friday). You must return your forms and first payment in order to be eligible for the 3-day Canadensis trip in June. Please give your forms and payment to your homeroom teacher.
Do you want the opportunity to win free admission to Potter Cup 2019? Of course, you do. If you attend Activities Night this evening, you will be entered into a raffle that will occur live on Monday's Ford Focus Broadcast. See you tonight!
Attention 7th and 8th grade girls interested in winter track. Please see Mr. Grabias to receive a permission form. The meeting was canceled due to yesterday's weather. Mr. Grabias can fill you in on any information you may need.
Attention Fall Sport Athletes! If you have not handed in your team uniform yet, you MUST bring it to Miss Viola's office in the girls’ locker room. If your uniform is not handed in by Wednesday, November 21st, you must pay the cost of your uniform! Thanks!
There is still time to purchase tickets for HMS Night at the Flyers on December 6th at the Wells Fargo Center. The deadline to purchase tickets is November 27th and the ticket link is on Mrs. Langley's website. Buy your tickets today-Go Flyers!
[bookmark: _GoBack]A special one-day H-PRIDE incentive for today only is a free pass to the Thanksgiving Day Football game at Upper Darby High School. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name and homeroom teacher on the back of your H-PRIDE card and hand it in to Mrs. Naylor or Mrs. Lazer in the seventh-grade office before the day is over.
Lose jewelry or valuable items? This retainer was found in the 8th grade hallway yesterday. Our combination lock collection is growing! If you are looking for lost jewelry, locks or electronics check the tech office.
Mr. Horan would like to remind students that throwing, kicking, or any other means of moving snow on school grounds could result in consequences. Make good choices!

